CHEAC Key Updates

Mimi Khin Hall, President October 11, 2019



Budget Funding Update

- Allocations Finalized and details released
 - \$2M STD released
- Allocations Finalized and guidance docs under review
 - \$5M STD
 - Infectious disease
 - HCV
- Subject to RFA Process
 - HIV
 - SUD Harm Reduction
- Methodology still in progress
 - BIH
 - CHVP
 - Asthma
 - \$20M to non-WPC



Waivers

- DHCS will release a proposal late October
- WPC-like components
 - Enhanced care management
 - In Lieu of Services
- CHEAC Waiver Workgroup



Pharmacy Carve Out Advisory Group Meeting

- DHCS transitioning the pharmacy services from Medi-Cal to FFS Medi-Cal Rx
- Pharmacy RFP deadline October 1
- DHCS solicited data regarding 340B impacts by October 7
- Slides from recent presentations:
 - o Sept. 26, 2019 Presentation
 - o July 24, 2019 Presentation



CDPH Contracting/Invoice Issues

- CHEAC soliciting CDPH contracting/invoicing delays from LHDs on a quarterly basis
- CHEAC elevates within CDPH, relays responses from CDPH to LHDs
- Last submission in August 2019 included 211 issues from 27 jurisdictions
- Over this past year, CDPH has resolved 243 out of 421 issues (58 percent) from 42 jurisdictions (counts as of 10/02/2019)
- CHEAC will be soliciting another round of contracting and invoicing issues in December 2019



California Alliance for Prevention Funding

Resolutions – local government and organizations

 Upcoming regional convenings in Humboldt (10/25) and Redding (10/30)

 Looking to find increased alignment with Californians for Less Soda coalition



Cannabis

- CA Community Reinvestment Grants Program (CalCRG) have been awarded to 69 entities within 23 counties.
- \$9.6 million (Prop 64) directed to LHDs and CBOs for grants to support activities such as job placement, system navigation services, and linkages to medical care.
- Awarded entities include 4 LHDs in collaboration with other entities (Los Angeles, Marin, San Francisco, and Santa Cruz) and one stand-alone health department (Orange)
- Next grant cycle expected to begin in Spring 2020
- Funding increases from \$10 million to \$20 million.



Questions?

Mimi Khin Hall, President Santa Cruz Health Care Agency mimi.hall@santacruzcounty.us

Michelle Gibbons, Executive Director mgibbons@cheac.org

